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"Have no anxiety about anything, but 
in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be 
made known to God. And the peace of 
God, which passes all understanding, 
will keep your hearts and your minds 
in Christ Jesus.11

Philippians 4:6-7

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:
Tonight there will be spepial AWS and 
AMS meetings for the purpose of select­
ing a candidate for the ASB Appreciation 
Award at 7:30 p.m. in the respective 
lounges. This award is open to all full 
time Faculty and Staff and Administrat­
ors. EVERYONE please come and partic­
ipate in choosing the candidates.

WOM PROJECT:
Thank you for giving in our last WOM 
offering. Your money is being channeled 
to help bring others to a full knowledge 
of Jesus Christ. What better way is 
there to invest our resources except in 
the furthering of the Gospel. This week 
the offering will go directly to reaching 
the lost here on the East side of Seattle. 
There are very few opportunities left for 
you to keep your faith promise to God. 
Don’t wait but participate now, and 
support operation T.L.C.

Students whose parents are missionaries are 
invited to a special service at the 
Neighborhood Church March 2 at 6:00 p.m. 
when special pryaer will be given for them 
in the missionary convention there.

AMS Meeting will be this coming Tuesday night 
at 7:30 p.m. You are encouraged to be 
there, for the meeting is for you. It 
will be our last one this quarter. Come 
to worship and praise the Lord.

The winners of the HUSH DAYS were:
Joyce Bender and Greg Kowalski

Spring Break this year is from Thursday, March 
13 through Wednesday, March 18. The follow­
ing is the cafeteria meal schedules for the 
time around spring break:

Wednesday March 12:
Breakfast:
Lunch:
Dinner:

Thursday March 13

6:30 - 8:30 
12:00 - 1:30 
4:30 - 5:00

••

Breakfast: 7:45 - 8:30
Lunch: 12:00 - 1:00
Dinner: No meal served

Tuesday March 18:
Dinner: 4:30 - 5:00

Wednesday March 19:
Breakfast: 7:45 - 8:30
Lunch: 12:00 - 1:00
Dinner: 4:30 - 5:00

Thursday March 19(back to class):
Regular hours.

STUDENT HEALTH:
Jean Clark, College Nurse, will be off campus 
from February 28 until March 11. Please con­
tact your Resident Dean for medical assistance.

Students using the practice rooms in the Music 
Center are asked to refrain from playing am­
plified guitars during teaching hours.

Wanted:
A responsible person for janitorial work 
approximately 20 hours per week. Evenings 
and weekends. For more information contact 
Doug Good at 641-9665.

Over the obstacle, Copeland, 
over the obstacle!



On Monday, March 3, at 7:00 p.m.,
Tommy Barnett who speaks on Evangel­
ism and Church growth will be at Renton 
Assembly of God. For further inform­
ation call 226-0880

Enrollment, in The Minister’s Wife class 
is such that the meeting palce has been
changed ot L-l.

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY:
For this coming summer at Amity, Oregon.
The church needs someone to work with teens, 
but there is work to be done inevery age —  
group. Openings are for one or two young 
ladies or a young man who really wants to 
"hit it hard and see what God can do through 
them." CONTACT: Pastor Osban, P.0. Box 
65, Amity, OR 97101

BURLINGTON A/G has an opening for a student 
to assist in bus ministry and to work with 
children. Church will cover expenses. 
Contact Pastor Alfred W. Nelson, Box 505 
Burlington, WA 98233. Phone: 755-0184.

CHAPLAIN JOHN DEWITT has an opening for either 
a young lady or a young man who might be 
willing to offer typing, filing, or sec­
retarial services in the office of the 
chaplain in the King County Jail. Those 
who heard Chaplain DeWitt in chapel will 
be aware that the Lord ahs opened an 
effectual door of ministry here, and to 
share in that work is to invest in some­
thing that will bring eternal divid­
ends. For more information please 
contact Chaplain DeWitt by tele­
phone at 344-7585.

This quarter the choral concerts will be held 
on the 5th and 6th of March. On Wednesday 
evening March 5th, Stacy Burchett’s recital 
group and the A Cappella Choir will be 
singing at 7:30 p.m. in the Chapel. Then, 
on Thursday, March 6th at 8:00 p.m. the 
college choir under the direction of Bruce 
Kriskovich and Don Pryor will be singing.

Greetings to you from the Servicemen’s MIG! 
We invite you to share with us in our 
last ministry outreach before the end of 
this quarter. The Drama Group "Acts” 
will minister - this will be rewarding 
and lot’s of fun. We’ll meet at 6:00 p.m. 
in front of Guy-Perks Hall this Saturday 
night.

PARENT EDUCATION:
A 3 hour course offered Tuesday evenings 
at 6:30 in H-105. This course will provide 
many tips on parenting beneficial to married 
students who are parents now, and also a 
real help in preparation for those who will 
get married and be parents in the future. 
Discipline, toddlerhood, divorce, mother’s 
role and father’s role are just some of the 
important features. This is an Early Child­
hood Education Course, but valuable to any 
and all students.

What are you doing over Spring Break (March 
14-19)? Why not let the Lord use you to 
bless a Home Missions Church by volunteer­
ing to help in their area of need? Plan 
to go on OPERATION SPRING! Keep checking 
your bulletin for more details.

In response to my question, "What great person 
should we study next sememster?", I have one vote 
for Shakespeare and 30 for Steve Martin.

BOOKSTORE NEWS!!! New arrivals! N.C. Foot­
ball shirts - only $7.95. Also two other 
new shirts - really sharp! Come and have 
a look. Getting Married? Did you know 
we give discounts on announcements - dur­
ing the rest of the quarter a big 30%.
Our usual discount is 20%.

READER’S THEATER: Thanks to all of the in­
dividuals who auditioned for this years’ 
presentation. The following people have 
been selected: Kathy Rice, Lori Magnuson, 
Kim Haack, Sandra Peck, John Young, and 
Judy Swanson.

Income Tax Preparation: will do income tax 
returns for students and faculty at reas­
onable rates. See Rich in the Accounting 
Office.


